
 

King Edwin Primary School 
 
Head Teacher Mr Callaghan-Wetton 
Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts, NG21 9NS 
Tel: (01623) 822111 Fax: (01623) 825707 
E Mail: office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk                                                                           
Website: www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk                                                                                            
 
 

         Monday 23rd September 2024 

 

Year 1 Grandparent’s Day Reminder 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next week we are looking forward to hosting our Grandparent’s Day sessions in each class. 

The purpose of the sessions is to help us answer this half terms question  ‘How have toys 

changed over the years?’ 

As stated in our previous letter, during the session two grandparents per child (or any adult 

from a different generation, parents, aunties, uncles etc if this is not possible) are invited to 

join us in school to take part in a few activities and if possible bring along any old toys they 

may still have or photographs.  

The sessions will last just over an hour and will take place on: 

Tuesday 1st October at 2pm for Mrs Woodhead and Mrs Lynn’s class. 

Wednesday 2nd October at 2pm for Mrs Grant and Mrs Merrygold’s class 

On the day any adults attending the session will need to arrive at 2pm when they will be 

welcomed in through the hall door which is to the right of the main entrance. Children will 

work with their Grandparents in the hall and then at 3:15pm return to the classroom to be 

dismissed in the normal way. If Grandparents are collecting from school, they will need to 

walk round and collect from the playground.  

We really look forward to welcoming all adults. If anyone has any old toys or photographs 

they wish to share, this would be really appreciated and help give the children a greater 

understanding of how toys have changed.  

Please make us aware if anyone has an special requirements, toilet facilties will be available.  
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Any questions, please come and ask or email us on 

awoodhead@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk or 

sgrant@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 

Thank you for your continued support,   

Year One Team.  
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